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	Date
	Name
	Testimonial Reports

	8/27/2019
	Sister Victoria
	What an answer to prayer! Sister Suzan was able to attend Monday night’s Bible study. It was so nice to have her present with us! It has been a while since she could join us and we missed her much, though her absence was an honorable one. It was truly a blessing to have her with us again as old times. It was even more special in how the Lord heard our prayers and made it possible for Sister Suzan to have internet access to connect and fellowship with us. Praise be to His name! What an amazing reminder to us all that with God, all things are possible.  

	8/27/2019
	Select Members of Sac Fellowship
	Help us welcome Sisters Chenyu Leng who joins us from San Diego and Patty from Washington! We praise the Lord in how He works in gathering His flock together from all parts of the earth! It is a great blessing to have you both join us.

	8/27/2019
	Sister Antoinette
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Praises the Lord for the time she had to spend with her nieces and nephews this past Sunday. She had a splendid time with them and enjoyed every minute she had with them in her care. They enjoyed the time they had with her as well. So much so that they did not want to leave when it was time to go. What a precious moment in time to share with family! 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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